
 CAMELOT LANES 

 
AFTER SCHOOL BOWLING RULES 

FOR STUDENTS AND PARENTS 

 
 

1.  Elementary students are not allowed to use cell phones, iPods, headphones or 
any electronic devices or toys during After School Bowling. If they do so, the device will 
be taken, locked in a safe place and given back at the end of the day. This is so that the 
bowler may concentrate on the lessons and activities for the day, free from distraction. 
Camelot Lanes is not responsible for any lost or stolen personal items. Please leave any 
valuable belongings at home. 
 

2.  If a student bullies another, uses profanity, disrespects peers or Coaches, or 
cannot follow Camelot's rules, that student will be given a written warning. This behavior 
incident warning will be signed by both student and parent.  Any student receiving three 
written warnings (per season) will not be allowed to return to our After School Bowling 
program until the next season begins. Camelot Lanes retains the right to immediately 
remove a child for any disturbance deemed egregious at our sole discretion. 
 

3.  Student Absence: If your child is absent or is not going to be at school at the 
end of the school day, please call Camelot at 330-758-6626 by noon and report that they 
will not be riding our bus. Parents may bring the child to Camelot Lanes unless the 
reason for absence is due to an illness. 
 

4.  Busing: If arrangements are not made in advance with Camelot Lanes and the 
school, your child must board our Bowling Bus. 
 

5.  Late Payments:  The cost for each student is $14.00 per week. If you have an 
outstanding balance with us, it must be cleared up and paid in full before the next week 
of bowling or they will be taken off the bus roster and will not be permitted to attend. No 
exceptions allowed. For past due balances payment must be made over the phone by 
credit card or in person. 
 

6.  Late Pick Ups: There is a charge for late pick ups. We understand that 
circumstances beyond your control may arise; for this reason, we do allow a 15 minute 
grace period, so long as it does not become habitual. Every 15 minutes beyond the grace 
period, you will be charged $10.00. 
 
                                           Sincerely, 
 
                                                         The After School Bowling Staff 


